Message

From: Kelly, Albert [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=08576E43795149E5A3F9669726DD044C-KELLY, ALBE]
Sent: 7/12/2017 11:36:48 PM

To: Munoz, Darrin R. [Darrin.Munoz@FaegreBD.com]; Falvo, Nicholas [/o=ExchangelLabs/ou=Exchange Administrative
Group {(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=424ac90ea7d8494a93209d14d37f2946-Falvo, Nich]
Subject: RE: Follow Up on General Mills Meeting

Thanks Darrin. We will be inquiring and will get back to you.

Albert Kelly

Senior Advisor to the Administrator
1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20460

From: Munoz, Darrin R. [mailto:Darrin.Munoz@FaegreBD.com]

Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 4:41 PM

To: Kelly, Albert <kelly.albert@epa.gov>; Falvo, Nicholas <falvo.nicholas@epa.gov>
Subject: Follow Up on General Mills Meeting

Albert and Nigk,

Thank you for taking the time to meet with the General Mills team today. We very much appreciated
your time and your offer (o look into the former General Mills site in Minneapolis. We gave you a hard
copy of several reports on this matter, but wanted 1o supply vou with electronic attachments as well.
Attached you will find:

1. Letter of General Mills to MPCA, regarding the General MillsfHenkel Superfund Site, dated
march 15, 2017;

2. Supplemental Report on VOO Sources and Remediation at the General Mills/Hankel
Superfund Site, dated March 15, 2017 {prepared by Mike Kavanaugh at Geoyntec); and

3. Evaluation of Remedy Completeness at the General Mills/Henkel Superfund Site, dated
March 14, 2017 (prepared by Tom McHugh of GS1).

Additionally, if nead be we would be more than willing 1o have our technical experts mest with your
technical experts {0 go over the analysis at a date of your convenience. Please st us know fthis is
something vou would be interested in. Thanks again.

Regards,

Darrin R. Munoz

Faegre Baker Daniels LLP
1050 K Street NW | Suite 400 | Washington, DC 20001, USA
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